
Appendix 34 Baseline examination follow-up
letter (version 1.1)

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Your child’s teeth were examined by a dentist today as part of the Seal or Varnish study. 

 

The outcome of the examination was: 

Your child is suitable to be included in the study and will receive treatment in the next 
2 to 4 weeks.  Please do not give your child any fluoride-containing dental medication 
(tablets, gels etc) other than their normal fluoride toothpaste while your child is in the 
study. 

 

Your child is is not suitable to be included in the study, but his/her teeth may still be 
treated through the existing Designed to Smile programme 

 

Your child is is not suitable to be included in the study, and his/her back teeth are not 
yet ready to be treated through the Designed to Smile programme (because they have 
not yet come through into the mouth).  The Mobile Dental Clinic will be back at your 
child’s school next year when they will review their teeth again. 

 

 

Are any other treatments required for my child’s teeth? 

The dentist did not find anything during the examination that requires immediate 
attention.  However if your child is registered with a dentist it is important to attend 
regularly. 

 

The dentist recommends that you make an appointment for your child to see a dentist 
for a more detailed examination as further treatment may be necessary.  If your 
child is not registered with a family dentist or community clinic, please contact the 
Designed to Smile team on 02920 ****** who can help you find a dentist. 
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